Elmer, Linda

From: Charles Lubner <clubner@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 5:37 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda

Subject: 1823 N. Palmer St.

I support the addition of a garage to 1823 N. Palmer St. The Bialk's are wonderful neighbors and an asset to the
neighborhood.

Charles Lubner
133 E Reservoir Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53212



